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FRIENDS COUNCIL MEETING 

MARCH 16, 2015 
 

 
 
 
F2T discussion: 
 

There was concern about the chef's presentation during  Feed the Mosasaur. The consensus was it was not polished. 

Representatives will meet with the chef after Easter in hopes of averting some of the concerns reported from the 

Mosasaur event. Ideas included providing a list of wine options from which he might choose and having the guest 

speaker talk about courses created from her recipes.  

 

It was agreed that another save the date reminder should be sent that includes F2T in the subject line instead of 

"save the date." 

 

Possible sponsors suggested included the new Walmart grocery, Billy Hickman, Anderson's  General Store, Lowe's, 

and  Agrisupply.  

 

Rosemarie suggested contacting Christy Hulsey from Colonial House of Flowers about doing the decorations 

 

Seed Library 

There was a good response to the update on seed library plans. A visit to the Tattnall County library will be planned 

after Easter. 
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